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European Commission  
DG Enterprise & Industry 

Unit F2 "Pharmaceuticals" 
B-1049 Brussels – Belgium 

45 Avenue d’Auderghem 
Office 10/93 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Federation of Polish Patients endorses the EPF’s final response to the Commission’s 

consultation on the legislative proposal on Information to Patients.  

 

We entirely agree with the EFF’s standpoint concerning the matter that all patients 

have an elementary and legitimate rights to access quality information about their health, 

medical condition, treatments etc. Therefore in FPP opinion the key issue is to reduce 

differences in treating patients in spite of their disease, condition, background or nationality.   

 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
Sylwia Brandt 
 
FPP Project Manager 


